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Fitness Frenzy Fundraiser – Thursday, September 28 
We had our last Fitness Frenzy collection day today! Thank you to everyone who participated and 

turned in your envelopes. If you missed turning in your envelope today, please bring it to the office by 

Tuesday morning (September 26). We will be off site all day so please plan to arrive on time and do not 

plan appointments or early dismissal for this day! 

Learning Lab – Starting September 19 
Lincoln’s Learning Lab will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays in the Library after school from 3:45pm to 

4:30pm. Learning Lab is a place where Lincoln students will be supervised/helped by 2 teachers while 

doing homework! If your student’s teacher thinks this will be helpful, they will be contacting you to ask 

permission for them to attend. If the teacher has not contacted you and you would like your child to 

have this opportunity, please contact the teacher. Please do not send your student until you have talked 

with their teacher. Also, please remember that students need to be picked up promptly at 4:30 by the 

office doors. 

Girls on the Run (GOTR) and TTQ 
These afterschool programs are for girls and boys 3rd5th grade. These programs focus on making 

healthy choices, setting goals, and building relationships. Lincoln Elementary would like to host these 

programs again this Spring. However, we will need some adults to commit to coach 1-2 days a week for 

about 2 hours. Training is provided! Contact Mr. Roon (jroon@zps.org) if you would like more 

information. Watch for registration information coming late fall! 

Pumpkinfest 5K Run 
Remember to register for the Saturday, October 7 Pumpkinfest 5K Run, hosted by the Zeeland Athletic 

Boosters Club. Zeeland Boosters helps to support Zeeland Athletics through fundraising and community 

efforts. Early Bird Registration Ends September 22. 

Miles of Smiles 
This mobile dental unit provides no cost, preventive and restorative dental services for financially–

qualifying children. Unfortunately, MOS will not be visiting our school this year. However, parents can 

schedule their child to be seen on the mobile unit at a different school within Ottawa County. Please call 

the office for more information if you are interested. 

Picture Day – October 3 
Lincoln School’s picture day is scheduled for the morning of October 3. 



Apple Sale – Saturday, September 23 
There will be Honey Crisp Apples for sale at Lincoln School’s Bus Loop on Saturday, September 23. The 

sale will be from 11:00am to 3:00pm (or as supplies last).  The cost will be ½ bushel of honey crisp 

apples for $25. Cash or Venmo will be accepted for payment and all proceeds go to Lincoln Elementary. 

 


